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We have lots of exciting sporting activities 

coming up before the Easter holidays; 

Thursday 15
th

 March – Our football team will 

have an away friendly with Probus school. 

Wednesday 21
st

 March – Some of our year 3&4 

children will attend a dance workshop at Poltair 

school. 

Thursday 22
nd

 March – a group of KS1 and KS2 

children will be taking part in Funfest2018 at the 

Roseland Academy, having a go at various 

different sport activities. 

Thursday 22
nd

 March – Our School Council 

children have been invited to attend the Indoor 

Bowling Club for a celebration and chance to 

bowl for the afternoon! 

 


